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Senator Dembrow & Members of the Committee:

I strongly oppose SB 1530. As a farm owner in the Klamath Basin we rely on the environment
to raise the crops we sell as our only revenue source. The proposed legislation would not
benefit the environment and would have a significant negative impact on our business.

It is hard enough to make a living as a farmer; only 1.3% of the US population takes on this
career choice to feed our country. If this tax is imposed many of us will likely go out

of business.

I urge you to oppose this bill and protect the American farmer.

Best Regards,

Lew C’mwfom/

Gold Dust & Walker Farms
800-683-0546 desk

541-974-2480 cell
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